
Public Review Invitation: Draft Lamar County Hazard Mitigation Plan 

 

We invite all residents and stakeholders to review and provide feedback on the Draft Lamar County Hazard 

Mitigation Plan. 

 

How to Review the Plan: 

 

    Online: Click Here 

    In Person: Stop by the Planning Office at 

    144 Shelby Speights Drive, Purvis, MS 39475 

    Monday through Friday, between 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM 

 

Comment Period: 

Open from September 26, 2025, through October 31, 2025 

 

How to Submit Comments: 

 

    Email: Send comments or questions to Natalia Diaz at ndiaz@smpdd.com 

    In Writing: Deliver written comments to Planning Department staff by the close of business on October 31, 2025 

    Phone Support: For assistance while reviewing online, call 228-868-2311 and ask for Natalia Diaz, Project 

Manager 

 

Your input is valuable in helping shape a safer and more resilient Lamar County. 

https://lamarcountyms.gov/ms/wp-content/uploads/2025/09/Lamar_County_Hazard_Mitigation_Plan_for_public_comment.pdf

